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For Immediate Release 
March 29, 2023 
 

Waikōloa Road Community Meeting Postponed 
 

Department of Public Works (DPW), Engineering Division, is postponing the community 
meeting for the Waikōloa Road Rehabilitation Project, previously planned for Thursday, March 
30, 2023, until a future date to be determined.  DPW apologizes for any inconvenience this may 
cause. 
 
As a reminder, project field work is scheduled to commence by May 4, 2023.  Additional 
information may be available on the DPW website. 
https://www.dpw.hawaiicounty.gov/resources/bulletins 
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